
Nov 24 - 1952

Dear Mr. Moore -

ply

Thank you very much for your courteous

letter in regard to the Revere tongs.  The

Revere mark is that of Paul Revere Jr. and 

I am enclosing a sketch of the tongs as I

do not have a photograph.  The sketch is

actual size and though may not show 

all the detail indicates some what the pattern.

I hope you may get some idea as to 

the pattern and shape.

Again, thank you for your prompt re -

Adelaide C. Babcock 

Golden Spur 

Waterford - Conn.


